
   
 

   
 

 

 

December 10, 2018 

 

VIA: COMMENTS@ILLINOISABP.COM  

InClime, Inc. Program Administrator, 

Adjustable Block Program  

 

RE: Nexamp Comments in Response to Community Solar Consumer Protection & Marketing 

Guidelines Draft Documents 

 

Program Administrator:  

 

Nexamp writes in enthusiastic support of the Joint Solar Parties Comments and Suggested 

Revisions to the Community Solar Disclosure Form, Program Brochure, and Marketing 

Guidelines. 

 

Given the diverse and sometimes divergent viewpoints expressed by the industry in response to 

other Adjustable Block Program proposals, it should be noted that the industry is united in its 

concern over the proposed customer disclosure, customer brochure, and associated marketing 

guidelines.  

 

Nexamp strongly supports the arguments put forth by the Joint Solar Parties. It is our hope that 

the Program Administrator and IPA will give careful consideration to how other emerging and 

mature community solar markets have ensured transparency and accountability without causing 

unnecessary confusion for customers or imposing undue administrative burdens on community 

solar providers. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Kelly Friend 

Director, Policy and Regulatory Affairs 

 


